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Dear Committee members, 
 
 
 
Keeping hens in tiny cages is cruel and old fashioned.   
 
When these practices are allowed to continue, the greedy battery hen farmers taint the reputation 
of all Australian farmers, including those who care about their animals. 
 
Please use your powers to stop this disgusting practice. 
 
Kind regards, 
Melanie Brennan 

 


